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Wednesday 6th March 2024 
 

Year 1 at Spring Partnership Singing Festival, Woodpecker Hall – 20th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been invited to sing at Woodpecker Hall on 
Wednesday 20th March for the ‘Spring Partnership Festival’, hosted by Enfield Music 
Service. 
 
They will be singing alongside children from Woodpecker Hall, Kingfisher Hall and other 
primary schools in the area. Mr. Okine and Ms. Cetin will lead the visit. 
 
Date:  Wednesday 20th March 
 
Location: Woodpecker Hall, Cuckoo Hall Lane, N9 8DR 
 
Time: 9:30am-11:45pm. Children will have a snack and drink before they leave and have 
lunch when they get back to school. 
 
Travel: By minibus (driven by Mr. Okine and Ms. Ubor) 
 
Full school uniform must be worn.  
 
Unfortunately, parents/carers cannot come to this event but there will be other music 
events in the future that families will be invited to. 
 
Please use Arbor or speak to the school office to confirm that your child is allowed to go. 
 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ben Merritt-Hall (Music & Languages Lead) 
North Star Community Trust 

  


